
 

 

Happy New Year Sir Knights, 

Our inspections for 2021 are now over. They were done safely without 

any trouble from Covid. 

All of them were done in a fine and well done manner. Congratulations 

to all the Sir Knights of West Virginia.  It was a difficult year  as our 

Commanderies had not be able to met for almost two years due to the 

Covid pandemic. You are all to be congratulated for getting your 

meetings going again.  

You should have had new officers installed in December. I urge those 

officers to start now to get the full form openings and the order of the 

temple learned so you will be able to Knight some new members into 

your Commandery. Do not wait until the next inspection period to 

confer this honor on your new petitioners. 

We will be having our Grand Conclave on May 19, 20, and 21, 2022, in 

Vienna, W.Va. More will be coming out about this in late January or 

early February. Make plans as soon as you receive the necessary 

information. 

H. Lee Hadley   KCT  REGC 

 


